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SUPERVISOR TERMINATED FOR TIME AND ATTENDANCE FRAUD 

Activity Date: May 24, 2018  

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2018-324 

 

An Amtrak Track Supervisor in Hasbrouck Heights, New Jersey, was terminated 

from employment following an administrative hearing on May 24, 2018, for theft 

related to time and attendance fraud.  Our investigation found that, from March to 

April 2016, the employee wrongfully claimed at least 30 hours of regular scheduled 

time and overtime hours.  In addition, on January 22, 2017, he submitted 14 hours of 

regular time and another 14 hours of overtime for the same day.  In total, we 

determined that the supervisor caused Amtrak to pay him over $1,700 for time not 

worked.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Posted: May 31, 2018 
OIG Investigative Case Number: PA-15-0504-HL-O 


